Master Gardeners of North Alabama, Inc

2023 Membership Form

Please complete this form, sign & mail a check payable to MGNA, to:

Elouisa Stokes, MGNA Membership Chair
2415 Glenn Street, Huntsville, AL 35801

Membership is DUE December 31, 2022

If you would like for your membership card mailed to you, include a self-addressed, stamped envelope. Otherwise, you
may pick the card up at the next MGNA meeting. Please contact membership@mginfo.org if you have questions.

Please print neatly, filling out the entire form.

Name (Preferred Usage):

Mailing Address:

City: State: Zip Code:
Phone: Cell Phone:
E-mail: I do not have an E-mail Account []

As a member, you will receive information via e-mail from news@mginfo.org. If you do not have an e-mail address, please
indicate above so alternative arrangements can be arranged to keep you informed.

Class Information: | took the Master Gardener Class: Year Fall ] Winter [

Membership Details

$ My Membership Level (check one): [ Active ($30) [ ] Associate ($40)
$ Contribution to help fund MGNA projects

$ Contribution to Jane R. Parks Memorial Fund

$ Total Enclosed

PHOTO RELEASE: | grant the Alabama Master Gardener Program, the Alabama Cooperative Extension System (ACES), and
state and local Master Gardener Associations (MGAs) permission to use my image — as a photograph or in a video — for use
on its Web sites, in printed media, and for other promotional opportunities, for an unlimited time. The purpose of this is to
support and promote ACES, the Alabama Master Gardener Program and its affiliates — individual Master Gardener
Associations. | may request my image not be used in the future by writing to my local MGA. My request will become
effective when | receive a response acknowledging my request.

Member Signature: Date:

www.mginfo.org

MGNA is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit corporation. Your dues are tax deductible to the extent allowable by law. 10/01/2022
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